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Get set to Jingle All the Way

Get your bells on for the year’s jolliest celebration, as Jingle All the Way
returns fo the Civic Centre Gardens and Centennial Pioneer Park in Gosnells on
Saturday 10 December.

Weave your way through the magical wonderland at the annual City of Gosnells
Christmas celebration, for an evening of enchanted festivities including roving
performers, a Candy Land Christmas Maze, Grinch’s Lair, the Snow Queen in
her Winter Wonderland, a Reindeer Forest and more.

At the end of the 1.5km wheelchair-accessible trail, Christmas carols and festive
family favourites will be performed on stage by Felix, the Godlemans, the
Mistle-tones and the Ukulelves. Bring a festive picnic or buy a tasty treat from a
selection of food trucks.

Of course, a very special guest will make an appearance - the whole family can
enjoy a meet and greet and a free photo with Santa.

As you take to the trail, enjoy a festive augmented reality experience by
downloading a special free app, which will bring festive characters to life along
the way.

Jingle All the Way is sponsored by Batteryworld Maddington.

For all the details, visit the City’s website at gosnells.wa.gov.au.

Mayor’s Message

It has been a pleasure to be part of a well-running Council this year, working
together to improve our neighbourhood and support the community.

This year has certainly been productive. We opened the Mills Park Library, released
the first lots in the Southern River Business Park to market, upgraded parks
including Homestead Park in Thornlie, started work as part of the Gosnells Ovall Extra bin collection
Master Plan, began widening Warton Road, launched rebates for residents to
install CCTV, planted a record number of trees across the City and much more.

We also celebrated our community’s diversity with another fantastic Fusion Food and Culture Festival
last month, and have p|anneo| p|en’ry more exciting events throughout the warmer months.

| would like to thank the staff at the City of Gosnells for their efforts this year, and everyone in the
community who has engaged with the City, whether by chatting to Councillors, coming along to one of
our events, contributing to community consultation or enjoying the City’s great facilities.

As Christmas falls on a Sunday this
year, rubbish and recycling bins will
be collected on their usual weekdays,
from 6am. Remember to put your
recycling bin out both weeks between
19 December and 30 December, as

the City is providing an additional
On behalf of my fellow Councillors and the City’s staff, | wish you and your family a very happy and safe recycling collection.

Christmas and a successful year ahead. Mayor Terresa Lynes See the City’s website for details.
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